
From: Pollock_Sandy <SPollock@hamiltonpolice.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 2:09 PM
To: Roger Ali <Roger.Ali@hamiltonccas.on.ca>
Subject: Give the Gift of Joy Campaign
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
ATTENTION: L'origine de ce courriel est de l'extérieur de notre organisation. Ne suivrez pas les liens ou ouvre les
documents attacher à moins que l'envoyeur est quelqu'un tu connais et tu sais que l'information est sécuritaire.

 

You don't often get email from spollock@hamiltonpolice.ca. Learn why this is important

Good afternoon Roger,
 
At a recent Hamilton Police Services Board meeting, the Board approved a donation of
$500 for the CCAS Give the Gift of Joy Campaign. When you have a moment, could you
please provide me with the address that I can mail the cheque to.
 
Thank you!
Sandy
 
Sandy Pollock
Executive Assistant to Chief Frank Bergen
Hamilton Police Service
155 King William Street
Hamilton, Ontario
L8R 1A7
Phone: 905-546-4710
spollock@hamiltonpolice.ca
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From: Roger Ali <Roger.Ali@hamiltonccas.on.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2023 10:43 AM
To: Pollock_Sandy <SPollock@hamiltonpolice.ca>
Subject: RE: Give the Gift of Joy Campaign
 
ATTENTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the HPS. Please avoid clicking links or opening
attachments from external senders unless you are certain it is safe to do so.

Hi Sandy,
Such wonderful news! Please pass on my thanks and appreciation to the Chief and Board.
 
Please see the mailing details below.
 
Catholic Children’s Aid Society of Hamilton
Attn: Roger Ali, Give the Gift of Joy campaign
735 King Street East
Hamilton, Ontario  L8M 1A1
 
Warm regards,
 

Roger D. Ali, MBA, CFRE, C.Dir (he/him)
Director of Fund Development & Communications
905-525-2012 ext. 3150

Email address: roger.ali@hamiltonccas.on.ca  
www.hccas.ca
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http://www.hccas.ca/

Catholic
Children's Aid
Socicry

of Hamilton

Faith Inspired Care,
Compassion & Community




Help those in need this holiday season.

Donate to our Give the Gift of Joy campaign today.

SCAN ME





